
CORRIGENDUM 

RESCHEDULING OF ONLINE EXAMINATION  

 

Reference is invited to the Examination Notice dated 10.02.2022 published on Bank’s website 

for conducting the online examination for the post of Assistant Manager (JMGS- I) and Deputy 

Manager (MMGS- II). 

In view of the Assembly Elections being held in several states of India, the online written 

examination has been rescheduled and now shall be conducted on March 06, 2022 i.e. Sunday 

instead of Feb 27, 2022. 

The Centre, Venue address, Date and Time for online examination shall be intimated in the 

revised e-Call Letter issued by IBPS. 

IBPS/NHB will not take responsibility for late receipt / non-receipt of any communication e-

mailed/ sent via SMS to the candidate due to change in the mobile number, email address, 

technical fault or otherwise beyond the control of IBPS/ NHB. Candidates are hence advised 

to regularly keep in touch with the official website of NHB www.nhb.org.in for details, 

updates and any information which may be posted for further guidance as well as to check 

their registered e-mail account from time to time during the recruitment process. 

All other terms and conditions of recruitment remains unchanged.  

 

New Delhi                                                                                                             Dy. Gen. Manager 

15-02-2022                                                                                                                               HRMD 


